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Please remember that we are not allowed to grant any leave during the school term, unless this is for 
exceptional circumstances.  Please also remember that, if your child is absent for any reason, you 
need to call and leave a message with the office staff.  You must follow-up the telephone call with a 
written note which can be placed on file when your child returns to school.  If the school does not 
have a written note, our educational welfare officer will flag this up as an unauthorised absence.  

Dates for the rest of this term 
Reception curriculum meeting for parents and carers in Blue, Yellow and Red Classes Wednesday 
7th October 9:15am - 10:00am 
Year 2 curriculum meeting with SATs information for parents and carers in Amber, Lilac and Indigo 
Classes Thursday 8th October 9:15-10:00am 
Year 1 & Year 2 Harvest assembly Friday 9th October 11:00am.  Parents are welcome 
Parents' evenings with class teachers Monday 12th and 13th October 3:30pm-6:30pm.  See your 
child’s teacher to book an appointment.  
Friday 23rd October: children break up for half term holiday 

Don’t forget to check the website at 
www.pegasusacademytrust.org for the 

most up to date news about all that is  
happening at Beulah Infants. 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Thank you to everyone who supported our recent charity fundraising events.  It was great to see so 
many children in denim as we raised £206 for “Jeans for Genes.”  Last Friday’s coffee morning was, 
according to some parents and staff “the best event ever” at Beulah.  As you will see from the 
photographs on our website many people came to join in the fun activities in the classrooms as well 
as enjoy coffee and cakes.  We raised an amazing £305 for Macmillan Cancer care!` 

We are a nut free school.  Some of our children have severe allergies to nuts and even touching or 
smelling one could make them very unwell.  Therefore we must insist that no packed lunches contain 
any nuts or nut based foods, including peanut butter  Thanks for your support with this.  

School Uniform.  Children should wear sensible black shoes in school not trainers or boots.  Please 
remember that only Pegasus branded baseball caps can be worn at school.  These are available from 
‘Wovina’ via the link on our website.  Stud earrings are the only jewellery which can be worn.  For PE 
lessons all children need a pair of black shorts, a white T-shirt and a pair of black plimsolls.  Please 
ensure your child has these items in school. Thank you  

New Family Support Worker.  We are happy to announce that here at Beulah we now have a family 
support worker.  Claudia Bardetti has joined us from the Pegasus Academy Trust After School Club, 
where she excelled at building relationships and supporting families within our schools.  As a family 
support worker, Claudia can provide information and assistance on a variety of issues including but 
not limited to, housing, respite care, health and social services throughout Croydon, as well as chang-
es to a families situation.  If you would like to meet or speak with Claudia please call the school office 
(020 8653 4918) or email csidoli@pegasusacademytrust.org  
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